
SLVP Duathlon – May 17, 2023  

 

The first SLVP duathlon for the 2023 season was held on Wednesday, May 17, a cool spring 
evening with a temperature of 47°F. At least there were no black flies! There were folks who 
completed the course solo and others as a team effort. It was all done for fun.  



 


